
Monday 12th-Friday 16th Feb - Half Term
Thursday 22nd Feb - FoL Bingo Night
Tuesday 27th Feb - Healthy Me Day
Tuesday 27th Feb - Yrs 3-5 Parents Evening (face to face, more details will
follow)
Thursday 29th Feb - Pre-Rec, Yrs 1 & 2 Parents Evening (face to face, more
details will follow)
Tuesday 5th Mar - Yrs 3-5 Parents Evening (face to face, more details will
follow)
Thursday 7th Mar - World Book Day
Thursday 7th Mar-  Pre-Rec, Yrs 1 & 2 Parents Evening (face to face, more
details will follow)

Waverley started strong with some quick tries and fast runs in the

first couple of minutes but Lyndhurst kept going and ran in some

fantastic tries to bring the final score back to within 3 points.

Fantastic show of teamwork and sportsmanship form all of our pupilS

PARENT BULLETIN
From the Headmaster 

UPCOMING EVENTS

FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY

Be the best version of yourself
The children have all given their very best this term. They are a credit to you and to Lyndhurst.

Their positive behaviour and attitude, self-confidence and lovely manners were commented on by

our friends from ISI this week. I am unable to share details until we receive a copy of our report

but I can say we have had a very positive end to the week. Thank you to Team Lyndhurst for all

pulling together. Our rugby team also showed grit and determination this week with very close

matches at Waverley. Love is in the air today as we look forward to our Valentine Disco, thank you

to parents and staff for supporting this.  

Enjoy your half term break and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 19th February

Sports Results
Tag rUGBY @WAverley

A team 15 - 12
B TEAM 15 - 14



WORLD BOOK DAY
Thursday 7th March

Read-a-thon Week will start on 4th March
Every will class take part.

The teachers will send the Reading Bingo
personalised to their year group.

 Every time a pupil reads a book from that list during
that week, they then get a teacher / teaching
assistant to ask them a question about it. If their
answer is correct, they get a raffle ticket. 

The more books read, the bigger chance for winning.
A Reading Champion for each year group will be
chosen during Assembly on the 11th March

Thursday 7th March

We would like each child to bring a box with clues describing a
book of their choice, from a country of their choice: A Book In
A Box. What a fun, creative way for the half term!

You will need a box, which can be a cereal box, shoe box or
smaller then decorate (inside and out)to represent the
different parts of the book!

Things you can do:
•draw or cut out pictures of the characters or significant
objects from the book
•recreate a scene from the book inside
•include interesting quotes from the text
•include the title and author of the book too
•make it as colourful and exciting as possible
For inspiration look at examples of books in boxes on Google
“Book in Box project ideas”. The box needs to be clearly
labelled with the name and year group. Bring the box to
school on Thursday 7th March for our exhibition and judging




